
“Alone we can do 

so little; together 

we can do so much” 

Helen Keller 

 

 

 

 

Roseland SEPAC Needs You! 
Next Meeting: Thursday February 20th @ 7:30pm in Noecker’s Media Center 

 
 

Volunteer Opportunities  
 

 Community Outreach                                                       
                                                                                                                                                           

 Develop Educational Workshops                               
                                                                                                                                                                    

 Help Recruit Other Parents                                                                                                            
                                                                                                     

 Fundraising Committee                                                         
 

 Parent Advisory Committee                                                   
 

 Parent to Parent Mentor Program  
 

 Social Network Support                              
 

 

What is the Roseland SEPAC? 
SEPAC stands for Special Education Parent Advisory Council.  It is a Parent Led Advisory Group 

that provides input to the Roseland BOE on issues concerning students with special needs.  We 

also provide support, advise and information for parents on how to navigate the process of your 

child receiving Special Education services.  Join us, we need you to make a difference!       

                                                                                                            

For more information contact: 

roselandsepac@gmail.com 

Roseland 


